Dear Parents/Guardians,
We hope you are enjoying the sunshine and warm weather!  It has been great to experience our cross-country runners and soccer team players in action over the last few weeks.  Congratulations to all our top 25 runners who were able to compete at two District cross-country races.  Yesterday, our girls’ soccer team participated in a soccer jamboree with several other schools and today our boys’ soccer will do the same.  School sports are a fantastic way in which to build community and improve sports’ skills.  Well done and thank you to our staff sponsors!

Victoria Day May 22nd (No School) 
Professional Development Day May 29th (No School)
Beach Day – June 20th (All Classes) 
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Class Placement Requests for 2023/24:
In June, staff will begin the class placement process for next school year.  If you have a specific request, please email Mrs. Krusekopf (fkrusekopf@sd62.bc.ca) by May 29, 2023.  Please do not request a specific teacher.  Instead, we ask that you describe the type of teaching style that you believe would best suit your child(ren).  Note that requests will be taken into consideration, however, there are no guarantees that they will be accommodated.  Please send these requests in writing only.
Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/

A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community!
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is our annual AGM where we will vote on our new executive for the year. June 6th 7:30pm (please check the FB group for the meeting link)
Spirit Wear
Thank you to all parents who ordered Millstream Spirit Wear. We will be in touch with distribution/pick-up details later this month.
Fundraising Events:
Bottle Drive Saturday, June 3rd. We are preparing the volunteer sheets and time slots, so if you can come out and assist/sort bottles, we would appreciate this. I’ll bring coffee for the parents and juice for the kids!
Volunteers needed for upcoming Bottle Drive - Please sign up for a time slot here: https://volunteersignup.org/H4CY8. 
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th 5pm-7pm @ Millstream School
If you can join us tonight, the first planning meeting is being held via ZOOM at 8pm. More info on our Facebook group! Please email millstreampac@gmail.com for the details.
Thank you to those who have volunteered already, but we will need more support to join the committee and run a great event on June 9th.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)
 
Thank you,
Ash
PAC President
millstreampac@gmail.com

Thank you,
The Millstream Team 
